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Foreigners will not get lost

There has been designed and officially opened a special room for attendance of foreigners in Świętokrzyskie Voivodship
Office in Kielce. It is easily recognizable because of the red colour marked inscriptions that are leading through the corridors.

Point of attendance of foreigner is placed in the room number 523, in building C-2 of Świętokrzyskie Voivodship Office in
Kielce.
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